
Give your best, expect success!      EYFS Newsletter  
  Term 5  

Key dates for your diary  
Monday 15th April - school reopens 

Monday 22nd -26 April Earth week 

Thursday 2nd May-Science workshop   

May – Visit to Rochester Cathedral TBC (Reception 

class) 

Thursday 23rd Artisan market  

Friday 24th May Dressing Day mini- beasts- Last day 

of term 

 

 

Curriculum 
Welcome back to Term 5! With the summer term 

approaching, we're eagerly anticipating the sunny days ahead. 

In Nursery, we are excited to welcome a small group of new 

children to Caterpillar class and can't wait to have them join 

us. 

This term, we'll be diving into the exploration of various life 

cycles. We will be going on walks to our school field to 

investigate and discuss life cycles and environmental changes, 

and we are thrilled to take the children along on this journey. 

Butterfly Class will also be embarking on an exciting adventure 

to explore Rochester Cathedral as part of our journey through 

learning about the wonders of Marvellous Medway! 

 Our sensory area and vegetable patch are now up and 

running, with the children particularly enjoying the calm area 

where they engage in bird watching, observe the water 

feature and share their interests while connecting with 

nature. We've already planted a few vegetables and flowers 

and are eagerly awaiting their growth. The children are 

enthusiastic about being part of this project and are learning 

to appreciate nature, finding comfort and joy in their outdoor 

environment as they cultivate plants and vegetables. We will 

continue to nurture this project throughout the term and 

eagerly await the blossoming of our summer flowers from the 

seeds planted by the children. 

Additionally, children will be revisiting road safety awareness 

this term. 

We're looking forward to an incredible term ahead as we 

continue to support your children's learning and 

development. 

 

  

           

 

 

 

Home Learning 

 

Reading 

Your child will have their 'RWI Book Bag 

updated weekly with new books. Please 

remember to access RWI 

eBooks/homework with the codes inside 

their reading record.   

 

Please continue the fantastic job you are 

doing by reading regularly with your child.   

 

Tea Time Talks 

Thank you for your responses to the weekly 
Tea Time Talk questions. We will continue to 
post weekly questions that links to the 
children’s learning on Tapestry.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE    Reception Class 

Please remember that PE lessons are on Fridays. 

Children should wear their PE kit to schools.    


